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Dear Future Community Partner, 

Subject: Invitation to Support the Get Back-2-School Bash for Local Families 

I hope this message finds you well. As the Student Support Coordinator  of Hinsdale South’s Community 
Action Team, I am excited to extend a special invitation to participate in our upcoming Back-to-School Fair, 
which will be held on August 3, 2025 from 1pm to 4pm at Hinsdale South. This community-focused event 
aims to provide local families with essential school supplies, resources, and a sense of excitement as the new 
academic year approaches. 

The Back-to-School Fair is a wonderful opportunity for community organizations and businesses like yours to 
engage with local families and demonstrate your commitment to education and community well-being. We are 
seeking support in various forms, including: 

●​ Sponsorships: Contribute financially to help cover event costs and enhance the fair's offerings. 
●​ Donations: Provide school supplies, backpacks, or other essential items for distribution. 
●​ Booth Space: Set up a booth to showcase your products, services, or educational resources, and 

connect directly with attendees. 
●​ Volunteers: Offer your time and expertise to help make the event a success. 

By participating, you will not only gain valuable exposure in our community but also play a significant role in 
supporting students and families as they prepare for the school year. Additionally, your involvement will be 
recognized in our event promotions, social media, and during the fair itself. 

We would be honored to have your organization as a partner in this initiative. Please find attached a 
sponsorship and participation form for your consideration. We kindly ask that you return the completed form 
by June 30, 2025  to ensure we can accommodate your preferred level of involvement. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly 
at 630-468-4582 or atruman@hinsdale86.org.  Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a positive 
impact in our community. We look forward to the possibility of collaborating with you. 

Warm regards, 

Ms. Ayesha Truman​
Student Support Coordinator, Community Liaison​
Hinsdale South High School​
atruman@hinsdale86.org​
630-468-4582 
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